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Interactive Displays
The new displays are fantastic and loved by our teaching staff.  We have
completed our first round of training.  I can tell the staff were engaged
and enthusiastic about the boards, based on questions to the trainers.

Virtual Reality - Augmented Reality
I am researching some new technologies to use in our district.  The
product is called zSpace.  We have had the demo.  Truly an awesome
product.  We have requested a loaner device to demo with staff and
students.

Pixellot
I am working with the Athletic Director on installing a stationary camera
to work with live streaming of our athletic events at Ben Flora
Gymnasium.


